
JOSEPH T. OGUMORO 
Mayor of Northern Islands 

July 28, 1995 

Hon. Henry U. Hofschneider e 
Chairman, Committee on Judiciary 

Other Elected Offices 
Third Northern Mariana Islands 

Constitutional Convention 
Caller Box 10007 
Saipan, MP 96950 

Dear Chairman Hofschneider: 

Warm greetings to you and other honorable delegates of your Committee! 

I am in receipt of your Committee's Delegate Amendment No. 007 proposing to amend 
Article IX, Section 3 (c) by incorporating special elections for recalls. I want to thank 
you and your legal assistant for the opportunity to comment on this proposal. This 
proposal will make the recall process and procedures clearer and more workable. 
Thus, J am in support of vour Deleaae Amendment No. 007. 

Again, thank you for the opportunity to share my views with you and other honorable 
members of this Committee. If you have any questions regarding this comment or 
about any of my proposed Constitutional amendments, please feel free to contact me 
at your convenience. In the meantime, I look forward to the speedy passage of 
Delegate Amendment No. 007. 
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Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Mayor 

xc: Hon. Herman T. Guerrero, president, Third Northern Mariana Islands Constitutional Convention 
File 


